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May 2022

Construction is continuing on the new Raywood Station, which will give people 
in this growing region access to trains closer to where they live.
Thanks for your patience while this important work is underway.

What we are doing
Construction of the new Raywood Station will progress 
throughout May.

Works will include:

-	 installing fencing and furniture on the platform and 
station precinct areas 

-	 asphalting the carpark

-	 installation of station signage

-	 commencing landscaping

-	 extending the footpath on Inglewood Street from the 
existing footpath to the new train station.

Works will take place 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 
7am to 1pm Saturdays.

What to be aware of
You may notice an increase in noise, dust and vehicle 
movements while works are taking place. 

There will be machinery, heavy vehicles and workers 
within the rail corridor and surrounding areas. Please be 
mindful and observe all safety signage in place. 

Traffic impacts
The speed limit on Inglewood Street between Robertson 
Street and Macaulay Street will continue to be reduced 
to 40km/h. This limit will be in place until construction is 
complete. Please plan your road journey ahead of time to 
avoid delays. 

Minimising impacts 
Dust

We use a range of measures to minimise dust from 
construction activities, including placing dust monitors 
in and around the construction site, staging works to 
minimise exposed areas and using water carts to wet 
down work areas. 

Noise 

We monitor noise levels to ensure they are within the 
Environment Protection Authority noise control guidelines 
and limit out-of-hours works as much as possible.

Keep informed
Please sign up to our email updates via the Regional 
Rail Revival website (regionalrailrevival.vic.gov.
au/bendigoechuca) so we can continue to keep you 
informed about works in your area or call 1800 105 105 
(24 hours a day, seven days a week) for more information.
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Construction crews working on the platform foundations

More information
To fi nd out more about Regional Rail Revival:

 regionalrailrevival.vic.gov.au

  1800 105 105 (24 hours a day, 7 days a week)

Rail Projects Victoria
PO Box 4509, Melbourne, VIC 3001

It should be noted that this information is current at the time of printing, 
however due to unforeseen circumstances, changes may occur. 
Please visit regionalrailrevival.vic.gov.au for the latest updates.


